
 

April 9, 2021 

 

 

Notice of Office Relocation 
 

Dear Customer: 

 

We would like to inform you that as of May 1, 2021, our head office will move to the following 

location. 

 

New address:   

Techreco Company, Limited      

5F, Resona Kawasaki Building, 2-5-11 Isago, Kawasaki-ku, Kawasaki-shi,  Kanagawa, 

210-0006 Japan 

New Phone Number: 044-330-6797 

New Fax Number: 044-330-6796 

 

The new head office will be more functional with better access to transportation. We will take 

this opportunity to further enhance our sales activities and customer service. 

 

We look forward to your continued business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Takashi Horiguchi 

President and Representative Director 

Techreco Company, Limited 

 


